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September 27, 2013 VRP 14.124

Mr. John Broderick
Freeport-McMoRan Copper & Gold
Sierrita Operations

Post Office Box 527

Green Valley, Arizona 85622-0527

RE: Acknowledgement of Addendum to the Soil and Sediment Characterization Report
Freeport Sierrita, Inc
6200 W. Duval Mine Rd.
Post Office Box 527
Green Valley, Arizona 85622-0527
VRP Site Code: 100073-03

Dear Mr. Broderick:

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) Voluntary Remediation Program (VRP) has
reviewed the document titled Addendum to the Soil and Sediment Characterization Report (Report) dated
August 6, 2013 and received by ADEQ on August 19, 2013. The report was submitted by ARCADIS on
behalf or Freeport-McMoRan Copper & Gold.

The VRP acknowledges receipt and understands that the Report was submitted in conjunction with the
forthcoming groundwater investigation report.

The VRP appreciates FMI efforts in remediating this site and if you have questions regarding this
correspondence please feel free to contact Danielle Taber at 602-771- 4414 or John Patricki at 602-771-
4397.

Sincerely,

D'g;lielle aber, Project Manager John Patricki, Project Manager
Votuntary Remediation Program Voluntary Remediation Program
cc: Stuart Brown, FMI, Senior Director — Remediation Projects

Martha Mottley, FMI — Sierrita Operations, Chief Environmental Engineer
Kanyembo Katapa, FMI — Sierrita Operations, Environmental Engineer
Katy Brantingham, ARCADIS, Project Manager '
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